
REGISTRATION IS OPEN! 
 

Join us for the  

2017 Transgender Spectrum Conference 
Friday, November 3 and Saturday, November 4 

Washington University @ Brown School of Social Work—St. Louis, MO  
 

Early registration closes October 1 
Rates increase after 10/1 

 

CEUs (for Social Workers and Counselors) and Scholarships are available. 
 

Visit the conference website for full details:  

sites.wustl.edu/transgenderspectrumconference/ 

 

 
 
 

 

QUESTIONS? Contact: artsci-transgenderspectrum@email.wustl.edu 

mailto:artsci-transgenderspectrum@email.wustl.edu

